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 Reading Trophy 

Well done to Ella,  Ruby and Dionne who each received the reading 

trophy this week. 

 

14th July 2017 

Pre-School Sports Day 

Pre-School have rescheduled their sports day for Wednesday at 2pm, we are 

hoping the weather will be drier! 

Parking  

The zigzag lines are painted on the 

road outside to keep your children 

safe, therefore please do not park 

on them. When you are collecting and dropping off your children, please be con-

siderate of our lovely neighbours, they do lots of things to help the school.  

Pre-School parents, can we kindly remind you that you must not park in the 

staff car park, or the lane adjacent to the school. If you are reading this news-

letter but are not usually the person who collects your child, please share this 

with that person. 

Sports Day 

Year six are planning a wonderful sports day for Tuesday, and we hope you will 

come and enjoy the afternoon. We will open the gates at 1pm. Remember to 

bring your own chairs/blankets to sit on! The children will be in the colour teams 

they have always been in. New children have been allocated a colour team,. As 

previous years siblings are in the same colour teams. It would be nice if they 

could wear a T-Shirt in the colour teams, but this isn’t essential.  
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Diary Dates  

18/7-Sports Day (1.15pm) this is a new date due to the building work. Bring your 

own chairs! FOTS will be selling refreshments.  

19/7-Pre-School Sports Day 

20/7– End of Term Party for children 4.30—

6pm. 

21/7– Pre-school Graduation 9.15am 

Sumdog 

Townley’s July Challenge has begun, it finishes at 20.30 on 19th July.  Remem-

ber that we purchase Sumdog to provide additional home learning for your chil-

dren. How much your child uses it is up to you. We have pur-

chased the spelling, reading, writing and maths elements. 

School Meals on Friday 21st July 2017 

On the last day of term the kitchen will be providing a ‘pick and mix’ lunch. The 

normal meal choices will not be available. The kitchen will be cooking using the 

ingredients they have left in order for the demolition work to begin on Monday 

24th July. I have been assured there will plenty of food left to make the lunch 

exciting. It will be a great opportunity for the children to perhaps try some-

thing different.  

End of Term Party 

FOTS are not holding their usual end of term party this year. To ensure we still 

have some fun, staff and  volunteers from FOTS are putting on a party. We will 

be playing a mix of games such as football, pass the parcel and country dancing. 

We will be providing drinks and cakes. Please ensure the children dress appro-

priately for these games—trainers are the most suitable footwear. 

Dining Hall 

There maybe some disruption to the exits on the last two days of term as the 

playground needs to be dug up near class 3 to locate the electricity cables. 

Final Swim =Thursday 20th. 

No TAKE 10 NEXT WEEK. 


